
Peak Reliability offers the following comment on the “Aliso Canyon Electric Gas Coordination Straw Proposal” 

Peak believes that it is important for compensation and penalty mechanisms to appropriately incent reliability 
performance. Due to the potential penalties generator operators may incur based on gas balancing restrictions, 
there may be incentives contrary to actions to preserve reliability. Therefore, Peak recommends that 
compensation mechanisms be developed to make generator operators whole when redispatch is necessary for 
electric reliability and does not impact gas reliability. 
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